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April 30th, 2021

Dear parents and guardians,

Alberta Education has approved an extension to remote learning at École Charlie Killam

School.

This means we will be continuing to provide remote learning only for the next two weeks,

from May 3 to May 14.

We believe this extension is necessary in order to help ensure the health and safety of

students and staff.

We feel that staying apart for two more weeks gives us the best opportunity to finish the

school year in person.

We will continue on the schedule that has been in place for the last two weeks. If you have

questions or concerns, please contact your child’s teacher or the school.

Take care,

ÉCKS Administration


